
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
June 1, 2009 

 
 
Juan G. Padin 
P.O. Box 142755 
Arecibo, P.R.  00614 
 
          1800E3-RLG 
 
 
 
                                                                      In re:  Low Power Television Application of: 
                                                                                 Juan G. Padin 
                                                                                 Channel 50, Isabel Segunda, PR 
                                                                                 File numberBMPDTL-20090415AAD 
                                                                                 Facility Id No.:32144 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
On April 22, 2009, the licensee as addressed above was sent a deficiency letter 
outlining the following interference issue: 
Our preliminary engineering review reveals that your proposed facility does not comply 
with the Commission’s interference rules.   Specifically, the proposal is predicted to 
cause interference to the following facilities: 
 
1.  WQHA, Aguada, PR.  – BPCDT-20080317AEQ 
 
You were given the opportunity to file a minor amendment to resolve the specified 
interference problem within (30) days from the date of that letter. Amendments must be 
filed electronically. If not so amended, your application will be considered incomplete 
and subsequently dismissed. 
 
Our records indicate that on May 21, 2009, you filed an amendment specifically 
intended to resolve the interference issue as referenced above per the imported exhibit 
number 2 from your amended proposed construction permit:  
 
Exhibit 2  
Description: AMENDMENT DESCRIPTION 
 
THIS AMENDMENT (SECTION III ENGINEERING DATA DIGITAL) PROPOSES TO RELOCATE WVQS-
LP TO AN ALTERNATE TRANSMITTER SITE, AND TO EMPLOY A PSI PSILP8ARA ANTENNA WHICH 
REPLICATES WVQS-LD'S AUTHORIZED ANTENNA PATTERN (ANTENNA CONCEPTS ACS12AR). 
THE AMENDMENT WAS FILED IN RESPONSE TO AN FCC 30-DAY LETTER WHICH STATED THAT 
THE WVQS-LD MODIFICATION APPLICATION (BMPDTL-20090415AAD) CAUSED PROHIBITED 
INTERFERENCE TO THE AUTHORIZED POST-TRANSITION OPERATION OF WQHA ON CHANNEL 
50 AT AGUADA, PUERTO RICO. 



Our preliminary engineering review including the amended specifications as filed on 
May 21, 2009, reveals that your proposed facility still does not comply with the 
Commission’s interference rules.   Specifically, the proposal is predicted to cause 
interference to the following facilities: 
 

1. WQHA, Aguada, PR.  – BPCDT-20080317AEQ 
 
Therefore, since the specification as filed in the amendment did not resolve the 
interference issue as outlined in the 30 day deficiency letter dated April 22, 2009, the 
above referenced proposed application is considered incomplete and IS HEREBY 
DISMISSED. 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                         Sincerely 
 
 
                                                                                         Hossein Hashemzadeh 
                                                                                          Associate Chief 
                                                                                          Video Division 
                                                                                           Media Bureau 
 


